
Insuring the Reputation of 
Willamette Valley Wines



The Willamette Valley AVA 
was approved in 1983.

The six existing nested AVAs 
were approved from Nov 
2004 to Nov 2006.

Four more petitions for AVAs 
nested in the Willamette 
Valley are already at the TTB 
and have been “perfected”.

Others are waiting in the 
wings.



With 10 – or 20 – AVAs nested 
in the Willamette Valley, could 
we lose the association of 
Willamette Valley with quality 
wines?
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But two proposals constitute “low 
hanging fruit.”

• Conjunctive Labeling

• Requiring 100% varietal content in 
our Pinot noirs and Chardonnays



Conjunctive Labeling



What is conjunctive labeling?

Conjunctive Labeling is the requirement to include a 
larger, prominent appellation of origin on a wine 
label when using a smaller appellation to fulfill the 
TTB appellation labeling requirement. 





Requiring 100% Varietal Content 
for WV Pinot noir and Chardonnay



What is 100% Varietal Content?

It requires that 100% of the grapes in a wine come from 
the variety named on the label.

This is a rarely used concept in the wine world.

As far as we know, Rias 
Baixas Albarino is the only 
appellation to require 100% 
of the grapes used in a wine, 
so labeled, be Albariño.  



The U.S. Federal rule for most varieties requires only 
75% of the named grape.  

European Union rules require 85%.  

The Oregon wine industry created the OLCC Rule that 
requires 90% for all but 18 varieties.



Question still to be answered:

Rule or law?



Listening Tour

We have been asked by the Board of the Willamette Valley 
Wineries Association to meet with all interested parties 
and listen to the full range of opinions about these two 
proposals.

By the end of April, we hope to have heard from as many 
people as possible and to return to the Board of the WVWA 
with our recommendations.

If you have opinions you want us to hear, please find us 
during this Symposium.  They could be opinions in favor, in 
opposition, or nuanced.

You could also call or email us with your opinions.



Thanks for your time today.

Ken Wright & David Adelsheim


